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 Paths on the Dene estate and the Orchard have been resurfaced. 

 Surgery was held at the Wylam Institute on 26th July 

 I met with NCC Officer Tim Fish to discuss the drainage issues on the footpath 
behind Dene Road and Cherry Tree Lane. 

 I have asked for a visit to look at the path between Hedley Road and Falcon 
Terrace. 

 I met with NCC bus officers to discuss bus timetabling issues. 

 We hosted Joe Morris MP on his summer tour at the Wylam Institute, great to 
have Wylam Parish Councillors, the County Councillor and MP in one room. 

 I attended VJ day commemorations at County Hall. 

 Local Transport Plan submissions are due by 3rd October. 

 Two illegal bikes have been seized by the Police. 


